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No Friendly Fire in Terry Case 

Source: Arizona Public Media 

Summary: Federal investigators have ruled out friendly fire in the killing of a U.S. Border Patrol agent outside of 

Nogales. Three men who were being held on felony immigration charges related to that case are being released. A 

fourth man remains in custody. 

Quotes: "Based upon an extensive investigation conducted to date, there is no evidence tying these three 

individuals to the shooting," said Robbie Sherwood, spokesman for the U.S. Attorney's Office in Arizona. 

Bill honoring Judge John Roll to be signed today 

Source: KVOA Tucson 

Summary: President Barack Obama plans to sign a bill Thursday naming the new federal courthouse in Yuma for 

the judge killed in last month's mass shooting in Tucson. 

Also seen in: CNN, Obama to sign bill naming courthouse after slain Arizona judge  

KSWT (Yuma), Obama to sign bill naming Yuma courthouse for Roll  
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